









ITEM 5
QUESTION FROM A MEMBER OF THE PUBLIC

Question from Mr. P. Hart -

If St. George’s were to close what plans are proposed for the pupils and staff based there?  Please indicate if Catholic children or those seeking a faith education would have to travel a greater distance and how this fits in with the transport policy which attempts to reduce traffic and congestion on our already busy and overcrowded roads?

The council commissioned PLACE to do the visioning work for B.S.F.  How much did this cost?  And was this money well spent, when, some months later Mouchel Parkmen were employed to carry out similar work on B.S.F.?

Would you agree that the pupils, parents and staff of St. George’s are deserving of an apology when they read the misleading spin which constantly refers to “9 schools (being) part of our proposals for future investment” when clearly they are the only school which is given no future, no alternative, but closure.

Harrop Fold School is part of a PFI build catering for 1200 pupils.  If the school does not reach that number on roll is it true that school becomes poor value for money and that by closing St. George’s thereby forcing pupils to attend Harrop Fold School it would be very expedient for the council?  Is this not the mean reason for closing St. George’s?

If the B.S.F. proposals are not submitted on time Salford City Council could lose the B.S.F. money.  Is this why these proposals are being rushed and the consultation process being limited to 6 weeks?  Would you not agree that other consultation processes take nearly 3 months!

Jill Baker said that this is not a “democratic process”.  What must the community of St. George’s do to convince you to change your mind and allow St. George’s to benefit from the BSF initiative.
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